

Labrador City Mayor Tenders Resignation

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

05/22/2019

It is with regret that the Town of Labrador City announces that Mayor Wayne Button tendered his resignation today, May 22nd, 2019, a term in which he has served since the fall of 2017.

His Worship apologizes for having to step down before the end of his term, citing it was not an easy decision for him, but feels it is in the best interest of the Town, his wife and family; and wishes nothing but the best for the residents of Labrador City.

Labrador City Council will call a meeting in the coming weeks, where they will hold a vote to appoint a Mayor and set a date for a by-election.

Town officials express their gratitude for Mayor Button's dedicated service to the community and wish him all the best in the future.

-30-

For further information, contact: Cathy Etsell, CAO/Town Manager

Telephone: 709-944-5537

Email: townmanager@labradorcity.ca

Tel: (709) 944-2621 Fax: (709) 944-6353